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The Fall Season
October is upon us and with it the cooler weather that we have talked about.  Soon it will be time for the winter clothes - brrrr.  We are off to a fantastic start.  We have had lots of amazing things happening from curriculum to sports to arts.  We are working on visible learning in our classrooms – giving students learning targets that they will strive to reach and the steps or criteria to reach them.  We will be working throughout the year to improve our student achievement academically and socially.  Students will continue to grow their resilience as the learning moves forward.  Thank you to the many parents who came out to our first School Council meeting.  It was great to see the new faces.  We have Co-Chairs this year – Blair Richards-Koeslag and Lori Forester and we look forward to working with them and our entire School Community to make Tamworth an amazing place to come to school.  

Keep an eye out for some new and exciting things in the near future.  Our new website is up and running – the Calendar in it will be kept up to date with important school happenings.  There will be a new system coming out for reporting student absences and for the school to push out messages to our entire community.  

Parent Volunteers are always welcome and needed. Please call the school at 379-2317 for more information.
						












				
VISITORS
You are always welcome to come and visit the school, but for the safety of our visitors and the learning of our students it is important that all visitors report to the office.  When you arrive, please go to the main office and let the secretary know you are in the school. If you are planning on staying for some of the day, please sign the record book in the front entrance and pick up a visitor tag. If you are picking your child up a staff member will page the classroom and your child will meet you at the office. If you are dropping off your child a staff member will deliver them to their classroom.

ADVANCE ABSENCE AND TRANSPORTATION CHANGES
If your son or daughter is going to be absent, we ask that you phone and leave a message on the answering machine the night before. Please do not phone in change of transportation messages on the machine. You should send a note or talk to the secretary directly for messages regarding transportation changes. Emergency bus changes will be accepted up until 2:15 p.m.

Pepperoni Fundraiser
We are organizing a pepperoni fundraiser this month. The company we order the pepperonis from is a locally owned family business called AD snacks. The mild and hot pepperoni sticks consist of a unique blend of spices, which make for a delicious taste. No refrigeration is required.
Forms and payment are due on October 9, 2018.
Orders go home on October 19, 2018
Thank you in advance for supporting this school fundraiser!
All proceeds will go towards student activities.
Mrs. Clement


BUSSING
Attention Parents:
We are committed to ensuring your child arrives safely home at the end of each day.  We are requesting your assistance in this matter.  If you are sending a bus note please include child’s name, address and fire # for the name of the person where they are to go and the number of the bus or the bus driver’s name.  Occasionally there are substitute bus drivers and they do not know where “gramma’s” or the babysitter’s are.  We appreciate your help in keeping our students, your children, safe. Parent drop-offs or walkers should not be arriving earlier than 8:45 a.m. as no supervision is provided until that time.  Dismissal time is 3:15 p.m.
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MEDICATION
There are forms that need to be filled out by a physician before medication arrives at school. Please call the school for these forms and to arrange this to happen. Example, asthma and anaphylaxis. Thank you for keeping our students safe.
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[bookmark: _Hlk525642825]Tuesday, October 2nd
9:00 am to 3:00 p.m.
Wednesday October 3rd
9:00 am to 3:00 p.m.
Thursday October 5th
9:00 am to 12:00 pm
5:15 pm to 6:30 pm
Every purchase helps earn NEW books for our library! Come and support your school!
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This year we have decided to sell beautiful products from three local businesses Liv Simple Farms, Just Bee and Alpaca Stop.  The school will appreciate any orders as all proceeds will go towards student activities. 
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[image: Image result for Terry Fox Clip Art]To all the parents, grandparents, family members and friends who support our amazing School Run participants. These students are directly responsible for helping share Terry’s message of hope, courage and determination. This year we were able to send 297.60 in school pledges to the Terry Fox Foundation! Way to go Tamworth!
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To Kelli Prue for organizing the Library and running our Book Fair!
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 Book Fair
	3

Book Fair
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Book Fair
Open House 
5:15-6:30
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Pizza Day
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Senior Soccer Tournament
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 Thanksgiving Day
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Pepperoni orders due to the office
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Hot Lunch Program orders due for November


	16



	17

	18
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JK/SK Trip
Things That Go Trip
	19
Pepperoni boxes go home
Grade 7 Immunizations 
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The SK/1 and 2/3 classes go to the Pumpkin Patch
[image: Image result for pumpkin]
JK/SK Trip
Things That Go Trip
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	25

	26
PA Day

	29
Picture Day[image: Image result for school picture day]
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Dear Parent/Guardian
 We would like to invite you to our annual open house on Thurs. Oct. 5 from 5:30 – 6:30.  This is a great time to come in and see what your child has been doing and to explore the classroom and the work that they have completed so far.  Unfortunately due to the number of people that we get at our open house we kindly ask that this not be a “teacher conference” about how your child is doing.  With so many people coming in there is no way that the teacher could do that with everyone and some parents would not get to introduce themselves to the teacher.  If you would like to book an appointment to talk about your son or daughters work in class, please contact the teacher to set up an appointment at a mutually convenient time.    Thank you for helping to make our open house successful.
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Principal Tamworth/Enterprise Schools
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